A Compendium of Recognition Letters for AMIE

----- Original Message-----

From: info@saudieng.org

To: examination

Cc: Karimpanakkal

Sent: 21/03/2012 2:15 PM

Subject: RE: SAUDI COUNCIL OF ENGINEERS

Dear Dr. Gupta,
Greetings from Saudi Council of Engineers!
Thank you very much for the detailed information on A & B Section exams.

Yes, the A & B pass certifcate holders were not accepted for registration when SCE started
accreditation. Within the first quarter, and after reviewing the supporting documents and
considering the Indian Govt order, the undersigned (an Indian, working with SCE, and being
consulted by the professional accreditaion department as a subject specialist) was able to
convince the accreditation committee to accept the A & B sessions pass tificates for
professional registration with SCE. Ever since, SCE recognizes A & B Sessions Exam and
has accredited duly.

If any of your graduates face any difficulties with regard to recognition of their A & B
Sessions certificate, you may please refethem to the undersigned or Engr. Sulaiman Al
Amoud, the Director General of Professional Accreditation Center at SCE. Should you need
any further clarifications or enquiry from IEI, you may please contact my personal number
+966567385860 or continue throulg email.

For your kind information,

Thanks and best regrads,

Mohammed Shafi
Internaltional Relations
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